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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 7:45 PM


To: econant@usbr.gov; paul_souza@fws.gov; Barry Thom


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage; Dan Castleberry; Jana Affonso; Kaylee Allen; Callejo, Russell;


Garwin Yip; Maria Rea; David Mooney


Subject: NMFS Draft Adaptive Management and other Chapters


Attachments: 2-3-Action-Area-V5--Draft For Distribution.docx; 2-1_Analytical_Approach_V6


_DraftForDistribution.pdf; 2-2-Status-of-Species-and-CH-V4--Draft For


Distribution.docx; NMFS_An_Ap_Pres_ROC_V2.pdf


Paul, Ernest and Barry,


Attached are the Draft NMFS Action Area, Analytical Approach and Status of the Species Chapters from our


draft Biop. Also attached is the presentation that we walked through on Monday. We have not discussed


review schedules or expectations for these sections, so I suggest that we discuss this on our Wednesday


Director's call.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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